

10405 Merrill Road ◆ P.O. Box 157 Hamburg, MI 48139 Phone: 810.231.1000 ◆ Fax: 810.231.4295 www.hamburg.mi.us

12/15/22

To: Hamburg Township Board

From: Tony Randazzo

Re: Replacement of Senior Center Patio Doors

The Senior Center Patio Doors are original to building (1986), have an unacceptably high threshold, and can only be opened manually. With the increased utilization of the outdoor patio space at the Senior Center along with a surge in Senior Center patronage, it's a good time to improve and upgrade the patio access.

We contemplated replacing two sets of doors, on the north and east side of the Senior Center activity room. However, due to the cost involved, we have decided to only replace the east side doors at this time. We have obtained two quotes for work. The higher quote is for two doors but we can simply cut it in half for comparison to the other quote. One 42" door will be installed that has a powered operator. The adjacent door will be 30" wide and open manually. I recommend that the Board approve the low bid from Security Lock for the amount of \$12,291.50.